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From: Bob Berry
Sent: Tuesday, January 03, 2012 11:24:00 AM
To: Mark Bailey
Subject: CSAPR Delay
Importance: Normal

___________________________________

Mark, I know you have been selected for jury duty but I wanted you to know that I
received your voice mail regarding the CSAPR delay and Bill, Eric, Al, Tom and I met
earlier this morning to discuss the implications of the court order. Tom Shaw is
gathering some additional data and I will send you an email later this afternoon to report
our conclusions.

Bob
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